
This 400m section of the Uni-
Cycle route, including an upgrade 
to the Fendalton/Harper/Deans 
Avenues intersection, will provide a 
safe cycle connection and manage 
vehicle flows as they approach the 
Uni-Cycle Deans Avenue crossing. 
The Uni-Cycle route is a first priority 
in the Council’s Major Cycleway 
programme.

The full route extends from Dovedale 
Avenue in the west to the CBD via 
Canterbury University, Riccarton 
Bush, Christchurch Boys’ High School, 
Christchurch Girls’ High School, and 
Hagley Park.

Benefits: Current users will 
experience improved cycle safety, 
significantly increasing the appeal 
of cycle journeys to and from the 
university, schools and into the CBD. 
It is anticipated that this section of 
the route will attract approximately 
2,300 users. 

Total estimated construction cost: 
$1.6 million

�Urban Cycleways Fund share  
$0.5 million

Local share $0.55 million

NLTF $0.55 million

Target start date:  
March 2015

Target completion date:  
August 2015 

Matai Street East Cycleway 

For more information, visit our website  
www.nzta.govt.nz/planning/process/walking-cycling.html
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